
Sidney Hall Jr.
17-A Old Milford Road

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033
603-801-1995

E-mail: sidhall@charter.net
Office Ph/FAX 603-672-43 17

NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St. #10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear NH Public Utilities Commission,

I urge you to take a very strong stand against any plan by Kinder-Morgan to put a
natural gas pipeline through southern New Hampshire.

If the pipeline were projected to go through your own house and property, how would
you feel?

Perhaps you would feel that eminent domain should only be used for the most
extreme cases, when the public value truly rises to the level that your individual right
should be sacrificed. Perhaps you would also feel that this project does not rise nearly
to that level.

The rural and historical character of the towns in southern New Hampshire are not
served in any way by this proposal and neither is their economic interest.

Please take an unequivocal stand against the pipeline, and help keep New Hampshire
the wonderful and beautiful state that it is.

Thank you,

Sidney Hall Jr
Brookline, New Hampshire


